
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

COVID-19 SYMPTOMS 
To keep the school community safe this is just a reminder for you.  
If your child or a member of your household is unwell with symptoms of Covid-19, please do not use the Lateral 
Flow Tests you need to book a PCR test and the whole household must isolate until you have the results.   
Please inform school either by phoning the school office or sending an email to 
enquiries@admin.christchurch.wigan.sch.uk if your child is displaying any of the symptoms below: 
 
Covid -19 Symptoms 
The most important symptoms of COVID-19 are recent onset of any of the following: 
• a new continuous cough 
• a high temperature 
• a loss of, or change in, your normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia) 
There are several other symptoms linked with COVID-19. These other symptoms may have another cause and 
are not on their own a reason to have a COVID-19 test. If you are concerned about your symptoms, please seek 
medical advice. 
If your child has a positive test result please email school immediately, even out of school hours as we will need 
to contact anyone who has been a ‘close contact’. 

PARENTS EVENING 
We are planning a parents evening after the Easter holiday.  Like last time it will be via Teams.  We will let you 
know when dates/times have been set. 
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And the child grew and became strong. (Luke 2:40) 
 

REMINDER: 
SCHOOL DINNERS & 
PACKED LUNCHES 

 

If your child would like a school dinner, you must order on myevolvehub.com by 10am 
We cannot order dinners in school! 
You may pre-order dinners in advance per half-term. If your child will be absent after the order has been placed, 
you must cancel this by 10am on your account, or you will be still be charged as the order will already be with 
the kitchen. Dinners are priced at £2.30 per day. 
If you forget to order a dinner, your child will receive a jacket potato with cheese and fresh fruit and in KS2 you 
will be charged £2.30 for this on your account. KS1 children are currently entitled to a universal free school meal. 
If you prefer, your child may bring a ‘healthy’ packed lunch to school – we do not allow hot items, i.e. soup. 

UNIFORM DONATIONS 
We would be very grateful if you have any good condition school jumpers/cardigans you no longer need and 
would like to donate to school for spare clothing. Please wash, remove any name labels and send into the school 
office. Many thanks. 

PLEASE HELP TO KEEP EVERYONE SAFE AND REMEMBER TO:  
 

 socially distance when collecting/picking up your child from school 

 only 1 adult from the same household to collect/pick up 

 pick up/collect at the correct time (do not arrive too early or late and use the one-way system)  

 park away from school to keep the roads and paths clear 

 wear a face covering 

 remind children to wash/sanitise hands frequently 

CAR PARKING  
Please remember to respect our request to park away from school, this really does make a difference to keep 
everyone safe. Do not park on the carpark opposite school but please can you ensure that you park legally and 
considerately at all times in the local area.  Thank you for your support.        

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
Well, we’re still here and turning up in good numbers and on time (mostly). 
Thank you once again for all your patience and understanding as we navigate the minefield 
of Covid compliance and regulations.  
It’s been a long long haul to get us this far, we just need to persevere with it a little longer. 
Well done Y6 and Y1 for being this week’s top attendance performers.  
Thank you and stay safe,   Mr Southern 

STARS of the Week 
         

Reception – Oli, Noah 

Year 1 – Gracie, Isabella 

Year 2 – Carson, Seth 

Year 3 – Noah, Logan M 

Year 4 – Eva, Jack, Dylan 

Year 5 – Tom, Jayden 

Year 6 – Nathan, Katie 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Ping Pong 
raffle winner 

 

Rocco Y2 



Friends of School 
 
 
On Friday 26th March 2021 we have decided to hold an Easter Dress Down Day for all  
the children and staff in school. The children can come in their own clothes and we are  
hoping to see lots of bright, spring like colours filling our class bubbles.  
 

Also by popular request we will be having an Easter Lucky Dip in each of our bubbles for 
the children to enjoy and we know this was extremely popular at Christmas. Your child 
should have brought home a letter this afternoon will further details of this event, so 
please check your child’s bag. 

  
We thank you for your continued support during these challenging times and we are 
hoping to raise money towards a fantastic treat for all the children in school, just before 
the summer holidays. 

                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


